
 

 

 

Greetings, and welcome to the 2007, 19th annual Rocky Mountain Mustang Roundup.  It won’t be long before we 

will once again Show n’ Shine!  I’m already looking forward to June and Steamboat.  Last year’s show was just 

about perfect. We had lots of beautiful mustangs, terrific weather, and a host of fun and exciting activities.  There 

were almost 500 Mustangs in attendance, and we gave awards to almost 200 of them.  To be accurate, it was the 

citizens of Steamboat Springs who gave the prizes away. 

 

Our judging program calls upon local volunteers to judge your car.  They are armed with a checklist and 

instructions to judge each entry on cleanliness, craftsmanship, and attention to detail.  Further, they will focus on 

your interior, exterior, wheels/tires, engine, and overall appearance.  While our judges are not concours 

professionals, you can trust them to rate your car in the same manner as every other entry in your class.  We do our 

absolute best to ensure things are fair-and-square, but please, don’t ask to review any of the judging documents.  

Also, the judges won’t challenge whether your entry is in the correct class.  That is solely your decision, but we do 

offer some advice. 

 

Unless your ride is extremely modified, you may want to stick to your respective unmodified class.  We will be 

offering a new class for the early Shelby clones, which should please the folks who have asked for it.   

 

Again, June is right around the corner.  Please register early, and plan on having a great time! 

 

I hope to see you there! 

 

 

Bob Syrotchen 
Judging chairman 


